
YEAR 4 multiplication check

Information by Miss Dugdale (Year 3/4 Phase Leader)



What is it?
All children in Year 4 will participate in a multiplication 
check in June 2022.

The purpose of this is to check your child’s fluency of 
recalling their times tables up to 12x12.

It is an on-screen check. It has 25 times tables questions.

Your child will have 3 practise questions and then 25 
questions with 6 seconds to answer each question.

The check should take no longer than 5 minutes to complete.



It would be great if you could help 
your child practise at home.

They can access Times Tables Rock 
Stars from home.

You could make question cards for 
your child to try and quickly say 
the answer.

You can get your child to write the 
answers down to times tables 
question as quickly as they can.

What do i need to 
do as a parent?



How will the results 
be used?

As a school we will have 
access to all of the 

children’s results. This 
will help us to identify any 

children that may need 
further support.

Yes as a school we will 
share your child’s score 
with you. There is no pass 
mark for this check.

Will i receive feedback 
on my child’s check?


